P RIO GRANDE
al SILVER, INC.

January 2, 2024

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street., Rm. 215
Denver CO, 80203

RE: Extension Request for Agency Review:
North Amethyst Project P-2010-007, Modification 4
Bulldog Project P-2010-014 Modification 1
West Equity Project P-2010-015 Modification 2.

Division,
Rio Grande Silver is requesting an Extension of two weeks from the January 5 decision date for
agencies to review the three NOI Moditications submitted to the Division on November 29, 2023.
Below are the three NOI Modifications being reviewed:

1) North Amethyst Project P-2010-007 Modification 4

2) Bulldog Project P-2010-014 Modification 1

3) West Equity Project P-2020-015 Modification 2

Regards,

fnsky ML

Randy McClure

Site & Safety Manager .
Rio Grande Silver, Inc.
625 USFS Road 504.1A
PO Box 610

Creede, CO 81130
rmcclure/@hecla.com
970-317-5355

625 USFS Road 504.1A P.O. Box 610 Creede, CO 81130
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